Locals attend EMS conference

About 310 individuals attended the 28th Annual Nebraska Emergency Medical Services
Association (NEMSA) Winter Conference on Emergency Care Jan. 12-13 in Kearney.

Among the attendees were ReBecca Lagler of Grant and Leslie Chrisman, Shane Moore,
Starleen Moore, Lea VanBoening and Stuart VanBoening, all of Wallace.

The event was sponsored by NEMSA, Central Community College and the Nebraska Health
and Human Services Emergency Medical Services Program. Classes were offered on
assessment and care of trauma patients; autism; extrication of entrapped patients; legal issues
faced by EMS personnel; low-volume, high-acuity airways; and myocardial infarction patterns
and treatments.




